
Biomass meeting
Placer  County  has  proposed  developing  a  biomass  power
generation  facility  near  the  Eastern  Regional  Material
Recovery Facility at Cabin Creek. The proposed biomass power
generation facility would be located on county-owned land off
Highway 89 between Squaw Valley and Truckee.

A meeting to discuss the project is set for March 13 from
9am-1pm at 305 Squaw Valley Road, Olympic Valley, First Floor
Community Room.

For  more  information,  call  (530)  745.3011  or  email
bstorey@placer.ca.gov.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/03/biomass-meeting-2/

